
THURSDAY 
 
It is June 5 and it is Day 2 
 
FROM THE OFFICE: Congratulations Class of 2025! We hope your final days at BHS 
are memorable ones:) 
 
Remember to empty your locker by tomorrow and keep your lock for next year. 
**On exam days, you can bring a lock and use lockers in designated areas to store 
items if necessary. 
 
Guidance:  Every year BHS welcomes new student registrations across different 
grade levels. Would you like to be a tour Guide for the New Student Orientation in 
lateAugust? If so, see Ms Miller in the Guidance office or email her at 
smiller08@lbpearson.ca 
 
MUSIC: 
 
TRIPS: 
 
STUDENT LIFE:   
 
GMAA:  
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